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 15th November 2024 

The Barn Croft Newsletter 
Courage, Love, Excellence 

 

 
Key Diary Dates 

 
 
29th November 

Year 2 Bake sale 

 
7th December 

Winter Fair 

11-12am SEND time 

12-3pm 

 
10th December 

KS1 Christmas Show 

9:30-10:30am in Hall 

 
11th December 

EYFS Christmas Show 

9:30-10:00am in Hall 

 
19th December 

School ends at 2:00pm 

 
29th December – 3rd 

January 

Christmas Holiday 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
What a fantastic week we’ve had at Barn Croft! On Tuesday, we were delighted to welcome 
Councillor Kizzy Gardiner, who joined us for lunch to celebrate National Schools' Week. She 
spent time chatting with lots of children, learning all about our wonderful school community. 
She particularly enjoyed hearing about our No Outsiders work and sharing some lovely 
conversations with our pupils – they certainly made a great impression! 
 
This week, our Year 6 pupils had a trip to the Science Museum as part of their unit on light 
and shadows. Next week, the excitement continues, with several classes heading off on trips 
to the cinema, the Natural History Museum, and even a special visit to the Docklands Museum. 
It’s definitely a busy week ahead for trips – we can’t wait! 
 
A big thank you to all the parents who attended meetings this week to discuss your child's 
progress and celebrate their work. Your positive feedback was much appreciated, and we 
hope you found the discussions valuable. If you couldn’t attend, please do reach out to your 
child's class teacher to arrange an alternative time. A huge thank you also to staff for staying 
late into the evenings this week alongside a full on teaching week – I do home teachers all 
have a well-deserved restful weekend.  
 
In your child’s bag today, you’ll find a letter from Mrs. Schweitzer, our new Headteacher. She 
will be visiting Barn Croft on Monday to meet everyone in assembly. 
 
Finally, with the cold snap forecasted next week, please make sure your children come to 
school with coats every day. Have a lovely weekend, everyone! 
 

 
 
 
Miss Kelly 
Acting Headteacher 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
   

       

 

Hot Choc Friday 

  

Year 1 – Travis 

Year 2 – Eli  

Year 3 – Doran 

Year 4 - Winni 

Year 5 – Rosalie 

Year 6 – Grady 

 

 

Certificates this week have been 
awarded for Writing 

  
Reception – Alma & Frankie  

Year 1 – Edison & Oscar  
Year 2 – Suellen & Uma    
Year 3 – Mabel & Samy    
Year 4 – Aidan & Tabby     

Year 5 – Ami & Otis   
Year 6 – Izabela & Josephine   

       

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Dates for your Diary - Class Trips 

Year 1 – 21st November - Museum of London - Docklands 

Year 2 – 20th November - Science Trip 

Year 3 – TBC 

Year 4 – 28th Nov 2024 - Kung Fu Panda 4 

Year 5 – 19 Nov 2024 - The Wild Robot 

Year 6 – 12th November - Science Museum 

Nurture Room - 20 Nov 2024 - Migration (Autism Friendly) 

 

 

 

 

 

Non-Uniform Day 

Friday 22nd November 

Year 2 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


